Memo

To: Pana Education Association (PEA)

From: Dr. David R. Lett, Superintendent

cc: Building Administrators

Date: May 20, 2016

Re: Memorandum of Understanding regarding the approval of On-Line Classes

It shall be the intention of the current Pana C.U.S.D. #8 Administration and H.S. Counseling staff to bring to the District's Curriculum Committee each year a list of "approved" on-line classes and approved distance learning providers. It is expected any additions or deletions from this list will also require Curriculum Committee approval. Students, staff, and parents will be provided annually an updated list of Curriculum Committee approved on-line classes. All approved on-line courses must demonstrate a rigorous curriculum that is aligned with District and Illinois State Learning Standards.

DRL